
Tell  the  council  what  to
spend money on in the next
financial year

The  council  is  already  consulting  and
talking to Edinburgh residents about how
it  will  spend  its  revenue  budget  in
2020/21.
The budget will be set in February 2020 at a meeting of the
full council but at this point they want to get your views.
They are holding a series of meetings when they will meet the
public over a cup of tea and talk about services they provide
and how to prioritise them.
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